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UUUUPCOMING PCOMING PCOMING PCOMING EEEEVENTSVENTSVENTSVENTS    

NovemberNovemberNovemberNovember    

11/1  PTA Reflections Deadline 

11/2  Wolf Howl – 7:40am 

11/5 – 11/9  Fall Magazine Drive 

11/6   Fall Picture Make-Up Day 

11/8  Family Fun Night @ Spring 
Creek Barbeque  5pm-9pm 

11/15  General PTA Meeting – 6:45pm 
3rd Grade Performance 

11/19 – 11/23 
 Thanksgiving Break – No School 

11/26  Wylie Way Christmas Begins 

   

   
 

 From  the  PresidentFrom  the  PresidentFrom  the  PresidentFrom  the  President    
 

Wow!  I can’t believe how we breezed through October and the first 9 weeks are 

in the books for this school year!  I hope you and your Wolves are off to a great 

start and enjoying all the fun things we have going on at Whitt. 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers, staff, and teachers that made our Fall Carnival SO 

MUCH FUN!  It was such an awesome event and what beautiful weather we had.  

This event would not have been possible without all the time given by each of our 

volunteers.  It was so much fun to see all of our Whitt families old and new having 

such a great time!! 

 

During the month of November, we remember those who are in need with the 

Wylie Way Canned Food Drive.  These foods will be donated to the Wylie Christian 

Care Center.  We will also have our Whitt Family Fun Night on November 8
th at 

Spring Creek BBQ.  This year, we will donate all funds raised to support the Wylie 

Way Christmas.  We hope you will be able to come out and enjoy time with 

friends and family!! 

 

November also brings our first Magazine Drive for this school year.  If you are 

new to Whitt, this is a bit of a BIG DEAL!  The Magazine Drive helps us to reach 

our goal of winning the district recycling contest.   Whitt has held the winning 

title for many years!!  Let’s keep the WISD Recycling Trophy at Whitt and continue 

our win streak! 

 

Our monthly PTA General Meeting will be held on Thursday, November 15
th, 

followed by a performance from our amazing 3rd graders!!  They along with Mrs. 

Souddress have been working hard on their Veteran’s Day performance.  It truly 

is a touching evening and we hope you all will be able to join us! 

 

During this month when we celebrate giving thanks, I’m reminded how thankful I 

am to be surrounded by so many wonderful people in our small community.  I’m 

thankful for Whitt Elementary and my time of volunteering here and the many 

friends I have made.  I’m thankful for all the wonderful teachers and staff who 

love on my kiddos and teach them new things to become more successful each 

day.  I’m thankful for YOU!  Each and every one of you help to make our school 

and our kids become a better place or a better person.   So THANK YOU!! 

 

I hope during this month you are able to enjoy some time with family and friends 

and reflect on those things we all feel so thankful for. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Tish Langland 
Whitt Elementary PTA President 

  
 

 
 
Keep up with all the great things 
that are going on at Whitt. 
 
There are several ways to help you 
stay informed: 
 

• Whitt Wolf Call Newsletter 
• Whitt PTA website 
• WhittPTA on Facebook  

 

    

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday, Dec 11Tuesday, Dec 11Tuesday, Dec 11Tuesday, Dec 11 thththth    @ 6:45pm@ 6:45pm@ 6:45pm@ 6:45pm    

Holiday StoreHoliday StoreHoliday StoreHoliday Store        
        December December December December 10101010 thththth    ––––    14141414 thththth    



 

Whitt Wolf Call – 2   
 

 
 

 

Order by 
November 30

th
  

and receive 5% 
off your  

2018-2019 
Whitt Yearbook 

 
To Purchase & Customize Your Whitt 
Yearbook: 
1. Go to www.TreeRing.com/validate 
2. Enter school passcode: 

10whittwolves 
 

Upload your pictures to TreeRing or 
 e-mail to whittyearbook@gmail.com 

 
Additional information can be found 

on our Whitt PTA website 
 

  
 

The Whitt PTA would like recognize our 
Volunteers of the Month  
for the month of October: 

 
Ali Ackles 

Kim Hartley 
Laura Hermes 
Hannelore Le 
Mary Yates 

 
Thank you for all your  

hard work and dedication! 
We appreciate you! 

Please join us  
Thursday, November 15, 2018 

@ 6:45pm for our annual 
Veterans’ Day Performance by 
Whitt 3rd Grade following our 

General Meeting. 
 

WHITT 

RECYCLES 

 
Our FALL MAGAZINE DRIVE 

is during the week of 
November 5

th
 – 9

th. 
 

Please bring all magazines and 
newspapers up during that week.  
Label all bundles with your child’s 
grade level and teacher’s name. 

 
The class in each grade level that 

brings in the most will receive a hot 
chocolate and donut party! 

Wolf HowlWolf HowlWolf HowlWolf Howl    
Friday, November 2Friday, November 2Friday, November 2Friday, November 2ndndndnd    

 
You can donate gently used 

clothing, shoes, toys, and small 
household items at Whitt!  We have 
a blue clothing donation bin located 
in the back parking lot right next to 

the green recycling bins.   


